
Follow-Up Letter 

Dear Name - 

A week ago I sent an email asking for your feedback on the October 10th Native American/Native 
Hawaiian Museum Services grant program grantee meeting. The survey will take only  a few minutes of 
your time.  You can click here to access the survey.  (insert the survey link as a hyperlink within the word 
HERE)

Your recommendations will help shape future meetings.  We appreciate your unbiased opinion and look 
forward to receiving your response.  

Sincerely, 
Name


